
SCHOONER MARTHA FOUNDATION

P.O. Box 1811

Port Townsend, WA 98368

(347) 746-8851
sailmartha1907@gmail.com

The SchoonerMartha Foundation is pleased to be able to offer
sail-training opportunities to all youth, regardless of their financial
situation. We ask that the families consider the opportunities we offer
for their student and balance it with their own resources. Every
contribution is accepted and appreciated.

Our policy for scholarship accessibility is based on the student’s desire
to participate and their level of commitment. We ask that all
participants contribute financially toward their trip. We offer
scholarships of varying levels. Please see the table below for guidance.

It is our strong belief that the lessons learned in sailing and working as a
crew can be a valuable life experience for all involved. The process of
contributing, even in part toward the trip, can bring lessons and insight.

In this spirit we ask that the student please write a brief statement of
your scholarship request, with a paragraph explaining the amount of
scholarship requested and why the student would like to sail aboard
Martha. Please email to: sailmartha1907@gmail.com, or call (347)
746-8851.

Sincerely, Robert d’Arcy & Emma Gunn Thomson

Martha Captains
Schooner Martha Foundation
sailmartha1907@gmail.com

Visit our website www.schoonermartha.org

The Schooner Martha Foundation is a non-profit organization under section
501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Our Federal Identification number is

91-1785967. Donations are tax deductible.
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